Why Learning How to Write is Important: An
Actual “Letter to the Editor” from the Timmins Daily Press
Correct as many errors as you can find in this piece.
Dear Editor,The reason why i'm writing this letter you because i went to shania Twain centre today for cananda day. they had half price gold mine tour and why not have them free on canada day because timmins is celebration of 100 years of mining in timmins .plus their were broken benches in front of the musem it never looked like that when it was in South porcupine had flowers in front of the buliding and everything . I just hope the city of Timmins really think about where the put the musem trully. I think it should be put back right in south porcpine where it belongs. It was a mess every where and the buliding was cracking on the buliding i just think you could of put flowers in front of buliding and cleaned it up more for cananda day it's our Heitage were supose to be proud to be from Cananda..
